
Dear Sir 

I wanted to express my despair at the above reforms with no tansition period for overseas 

workers.  I am from the UK, pay for children to be in school, higher tax already etc.  In 

addition to this I am committed to a house rental. 

  

Can I appeal to your sense of fair play to provide a transistion period of some sort for those 

who have come to Australia in good faith expecting the LAFHA as part of their decision. 

  

Many Thanks 

Kris Meijer 

  


